
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21A/0229

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 18/08/2021

Development:

Location :

Retention for 2 bay portal frame, additional floor area to existing industrial unit. Permission for roofing of 2 bay 

portal frame structure; extension to existing industrial unit; construction of a concrete resurfaced area in main 

yard; minor internal layout and elevational revisions to existing industrial unit and all associated site works 

including underground surface water attenuation and related utilities and works.

Heiton Steel, Ashfield, Naas Road, Clondalkin, Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

#####################

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

-  Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into waste 

water connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




